
 
 

   February 4, 2022 
 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 20-170, Electric Distribution Utilities 
 Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates 
 Department of Energy Closing Statement 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s directive in the above-captioned proceeding, attached please 
find the Department of Energy’s closing statement.  The undersigned acknowledges a deep debt of 
gratitude for the hard work and thorough analysis of Brian Buckley in his representation of the 
Department in this proceeding through February 1st.  

 
Copies of this letter and the attached closing statement have been emailed to parties on the 

service list.  Please let me know if you should have any questions. 
        

Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ David K. Wiesner 
       David K. Wiesner 
       Legal Director/Sr. Hearings Examiner 

 
cc: Service List (electronically) 
  

 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher Ellms, Jr. 
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